
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 August 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to confirm that the United Nations Development Programme 

has invited Mr. Vagner Ferreira de Menezes, born 20 December 1988, ID: 

245896-7, CPF: 003.467.522-13, Address: São Raimundo, Comunidade, s/nº - 

Zona Rural / Carauari-AM, to participate in the Zug Impact Summit 2018, hosted 

by the Swiss Impact Investment Association. 

 

The event will take place in Zug, Switzerland, on 17 and 18 September 

2018. Mr. Vagner Ferreira de Menezes is invited to participate in a presentation 

of the company he represents, the Empresa de Base Comunitaria Bauana (EBC 

Bauana). In partnership, UNDP and the Fundação Amazonas Sustentavel (FAS) 

have identified EBC Bauana as a nature-based enterprise with the potential to 

improve sustainable development at the local level. The enterprise will serve as a 

model for investors and philanthropists present at the conference. 

 

Mr. Vagner Ferreira de Menezes’ participation and inputs will be 

important to achieve this goal. UNDP will cover the participant’s flights, 

accommodation, terminal expenses as well as a per diem for additional expenses. 

Interpretation and facilitation for the participant will be provided. 

 

It is our understanding that Mr. Vagner Ferreira de Menezes does not 

currently possess a valid passport. We would highly appreciate any support you 

could provide in expediting his application for a passport. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at +1.646.781.4072 or 

jamison.ervin@undp.org should you need any assistance. 

 

Please accept the assurances of our highest considerations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamison Ervin 

Manager, Global Programme on Nature for Development 

United Nations Development Programme 
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